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    22nd September 2022 
 
Re: Enrichment Clubs and Activities 
 
Dear Parent, 

Further to my letter dated 1st September, specifically in respect to Personal Development and Enrichment 
(PDE), I have included links to the Academy’s Enrichment Booklet and Enrichment Timetable. 
 
I cannot stress enough the importance of your child’s participation in clubs and activities, not only in terms 
of their wider personal and social development, but also in becoming a fully integrated member of the 
school community.  
 
The Enrichment Coordinator, Mr. K. Danson, will be monitoring participation throughout the year and 
proactively intervening where appropriate. He will also be available to talk to parents and pupils on the 
Year 7 Primary-Secondary Transition Evening on Monday 17th October.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

  
Mr. N. Houchen 
Principal 
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